
ECYE26. Education, Children and Young People Executive Membership 
 

The Education, Children and Young People Executive considered a 
report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services which advised 
of a change in membership on the Education, Children & Young People 
Executive. Since the last meeting the Church of Scotland representative, 
Evelyn Crosbie had resigned. The Church of Scotland had undertaken a 
recruitment process and Agnes Mullen had been nominated as the new 
representative. 

 
Decision 

The Education, Children and Young People Executive noted the 
appointment of Agnes Mullen as the representative of the Church of 
Scotland on the Education, Children and Young People Executive, 
with effect from 9 November 2021. 

 


